
From: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
To: Phillips, Katherine A.PHILLIKA@dhec.sc.gov
CC: Smith, AustinAustinSmith@gov.sc.gov

Date: 8/27/2015 6:42:11 PM
Subject: Re: House Legislative Oversight Committee

Katie,
Greatly appreciated.
Veldran

On Aug 27, 2015, at 5:44 PM, Phillips, Katherine A. <PHILLIKA@dhec.sc.gov> wrote:

Austin and Katherine,

I thought you may want a copy (if you do not already have them) of the letters sent to the House Legislative 
Oversight Committee, which prompted the Committee's decision to pass a specific motion to investigate certain 
state agencies who interact with planned parenthood and related clinics. We received copies of these letters 
this afternoon.

Thanks,
Katie

Katie Phillips
Director of Legislative Affairs
SC Department of Health and Environmental Control 
2100 Bull Street
Office (803) 898-9119
Katie.Phillips@dhec.sc.gov

<Requests to Legislative Oversight Committee.pdf>
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